
 

 

 
 
 
October 24, 2024 
 
 

Families,  

In the coming weeks, Ross Road School is scheduled to receive upgrades to its gymnasium roof. 

Most of this work will take place after school hours and is expected to be completed by the 
end of December.  

If you have any questions, please contact HRCE Operations Services at 
hrceoperations@hrce.ca.   

Sincerely,  

Kavita Khanna P.Eng., MBA  
Director, Operations Services  
Halifax Regional Centre for Education  
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